
 

Christie-Lynn Beaton, Parent Liaison 

 

Dear Career Families, 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the new Parent Liaison at HRC.  As a new member of staff 

at Career, I am very excited to be given the opportunity to work with all of you.  I look forward to getting to know you 

and your children. 

To give you some brief information about myself, I have worked in the school setting for over 20 years.  Over the years 

I have had many different roles such as – Teacher, Guidance Assistant, Director and SPED Assistant.  Working with 

children and parents has been a huge blessing in my life and I count myself very fortunate to be able to serve the 

community in this role.   

I am a parent to two Hyde Leadership graduates.  My boys are who they are today because of the New Haven School 

System and the community of staff that supported them throughout their years in New Haven and beyond.    

I look forward to meeting you and building a great Parent, Teacher, and Student Organization (PTSO).  Please consider 

joining our team.  Career needs your unique talents, whether it’s volunteering a few hours a month or a few hours a 

year, serving on the board, or attending meetings.  Come join us! 

 

Best regards, 

Mrs. Beaton  

Christie-Lynn Beaton, Parent Liaison 
Hill Regional Career High School 
140 Legion Avenue 
New Haven, CT 06519 
Phone: (475)-220-5022 
christie-lynn.beaton@new-haven.k12.ct.us 
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